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NEW BUSINESS 

Reporting to Public Session Monday, June 12, 2017 

 

1. 2017-2018 Student Fees 

 

In accordance with the School Act, the Board of Education is required to approve a schedule of 

student fees for the 2017-2018 school year.  Current legislation requires that any material that is 

essential to the delivery of any school course that leads to graduation or school leaving must be 

offered free of charge with the following exceptions: 


